

KỶ KIỂM TRA KHẢO SÁT CHẤT LƯỢNG ĐẦU NĂM NĂM HỌC: 2024-2025

Môn kiểm tra: Tiếng anh Lớp: 9

Thời gian: 60 phút (Không kể thời gian giao đề)

I. LISTENING (2MS)

1. You will hear an announcement by the headteacher of a school. Complete the summary. Write ONE WORD AND/OR A NUMBER in each numbered space.

Careers Fair	
When:	Saturday (1) <u>10/10th</u> March, from 2 to 6 p.m.
Where:	School hall
At the fair	
Alpha:	for (2) _____
Arts College:	for musicians, (3) _____, dancers, artists
Go Play:	for (4) _____ designers
Jet Co.:	for (5) _____ attendants

2. You will hear a woman talking to her friend about her new robot. Choose True or False for each statement.

Answers	True	False
1. Robbie can carry heavy things.	☐	☐
2. Robbie can climb stairs.	☐	☐
3. Robbie can speak.	☐	☐
4. Robbie can recognize people.	☐	☐

II. LANGUAGE (3MS)

1. Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

A. space

B. sale

C. tablet

D. plate

2. Choose the word that has a stress pattern different from the others.

A. gigabyte B. vehicle C. battery D. disaster

3. Choose the best option (A, B, C or D) to complete each of the following questions.

a. She dreamt to be a famous _____ at an early age.

A. music B. musical C. musically D. musician

b. I'm excited that the iPhone 15 has a longer battery life, _____ I can use it all day.

A. so B. or C. also D. but

4. Write the correct form of the given words.

a. Her dream is to be a _____. (*MILLION*)

b. Henry got a higher score for his literature test last week because he did it more _____ than the other students. (*CARE*)

c. Russia is known as one of the biggest _____ in the world. (*COUNTRYSIDE*)

d. We should use more _____ products to reduce pollution. (*RECYCLE*)

III. READING (3MS)

1 Read the text about past explanations for UFOs. Choose True, False.

An unidentified flying object, or UFO, is anything in the sky that the person who sees it cannot explain. Some people believe UFOs are alien spacecraft. However, most scientists believe that it can be easier to explain UFOs. A UFO has different descriptions. It can take the form of a disk, triangle or even an egg. After a sighting of a disk-shaped UFO in the 1940s, the term "flying saucer" became popular. It soon became fashionable to call all UFOs flying saucers. Nowadays, there are records of thousands of UFO sightings. These are photographs of UFOs and conversations with the people who saw UFOs. In the 1950s, a government asked a group of scientists to study hundreds of sightings. However, most sightings were just space objects like stars, planets or meteors. A lot of other sightings were only aircraft, birds or hot gases. However, such things didn't stop people from reporting UFOs. By the mid-1960s, there were even more sightings of UFOs than ever. People also found that most UFO or alien sightings happened in bad weather. But governments around the world still believed that UFOs were unreal. Other scientists agreed. But it was hard to explain why UFOs still appeared. Nowadays, researchers believe that UFOs might be visitors from space.

Answers	True	False
1. It is easy for a person to describe a UFO when he or she sees it.	☐	☐
2. Most researchers believe that explaining UFOs will be easier.	☐	☐
3. A UFO can be a disk-shaped or egg-shaped object.	☐	☐
4. The term “flying saucer” was popular in 1940s.	☐	☐

2. Read the text again. Write NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.

1. When did the researchers start to study UFO sightings? _____
2. In what kind of weather did UFOs or aliens often appear? _____
3. When were there even more reports on UFOs than before? _____
4. How did some governments describe UFOs in the past? _____

IV. WRITING (2MS)

1. Find the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following sentences.

1. If you want a device for playing games, I think you should buy a computer instead for a smartphone.

- A. playing B. buy C. computer D. for

2. The new tablet is modern, and the screen is a little too small.

- A. new B. is C. and D. a little too

3. In my dream, I talked to an alien from another planet by a very strange language.

- A. In B. to C. from D. by

4. We walked down that empty street when a UFO appeared in front of us.

- A. walked B. that C. a D. front

2. Choose the correct answer:

1. *there / intelligent beings / other planets / our solar system?*

A. Are there any intelligent beings on other planets in our solar system?

- B. Are there any intelligent beings in our solar system on other planets?
- C. Are there beings in our solar system on other planets any intelligent?
- D. Are any intelligent beings in our solar system there on other planets?

2. *Astronaut Neil Armstrong / step down onto/ moon / July 20th, 1969 /.*

- A. Astronaut Neil Armstrong stepped down onto the moon by July 20th, 1969.
- B. Astronaut Neil Armstrong stepped down onto the moon in July 20th, 1969.
- C. Astronaut Neil Armstrong stepped down onto the moon on July 20th, 1969.
- D. Astronaut Neil Armstrong stepped down onto the moon at July 20th, 1969.

3. Which sentence is the same meaning with the root sentence.

1. *I asked my children, "What will you buy on the trip to Tràng An for your friends as souvenirs?"*

- A. I asked my children what they will bought on the trip to Tràng An for their friends as souvenirs.
- B. I asked my children what they will buy on the trip to Tràng An for their friends as souvenirs.
- C. I asked my children what would buy on the trip to Tràng An for their friends as souvenirs.
- D. I asked my children what they would buy on the trip to Tràng An for their friends as souvenirs.

2. *Jelly said to me, "My brother can solve this Math exercise in only 5 minutes."*

- A. Jelly said I that her brother could solve that Math exercise in only 5 minutes.
- B. Jelly told me that her brother could solve that Math exercise in only 5 minutes.
- C. Jelly said that my brother could solve that Math exercise in only 5 minutes.
- D. Jelly said me that my brother could solve that Math exercise in only 5 minutes.